
ARLINGTON CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
ARLINGTON HIGH SCHOOL 

1157 Route 55, LaGrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 486-4860 
 

Executive Principal 
Dr. Paul M. Fanuele 

   Class of 2020       Class of 2022     
  Mr. John Timm, Acting House Principal   Mr. Todd Richard, House Principal 
  Mr. Christopher Quaranto, Acting Assistant Principal  Mr. Juan Zucchero, Assistant Principal 
               Class of 2021                                                                        Class of 2023                                                                                            
               Dr. Richard Carroll, House Principal    Mrs. Lynn LeFevre, House Principal 
               Mr. Brian Hogaboom, Assistant Principal                                       Ms. Jeanne Desire, Associate Principal                                       
  

               

 December 11, 2019 
 

Dear Arlington Community, 

It is with mixed emotion that I inform you of my recent appointment as the next Superintendent of 

Schools for the Spackenkill Union Free School District.  This position does not begin until July 1, 2020 

and I will remain as Executive Principal at Arlington High School until that time. While I look forward 

to this next step, I will miss working with the Arlington community.   

Reaching the decision to leave Arlington to pursue my professional goals has been a bittersweet 

journey.  I owe a tremendous amount of my professional growth to working with everyone at Arlington 

High School as well as the entire Arlington community. Most importantly, over the nearly twenty years 

of working in the district, I have created lifelong friendships and relationships that I cherish and will 

continue to keep.  

I embrace the opportunity to continue my professional growth at Spackenkill. Both Arlington and 

Spackenkill have shaped me as a leader and I am lucky to be able to call both districts home.  I look 

forward to completing the school year and shaking hands with our Arlington graduates in June.   

Finally, I would like to thank the community for valuing the learning process and being active 

participants in the education of our students.  It is the partnership between school and home that 

enhances student learning and leads to positive experiences.  It is these positive experiences at Arlington 

that I will carry with me forever. 

Thank you, 

Paul M. Fanuele, Ed.D. 

Executive Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Our mission is to empower all students to be self-directed, lifelong learners,  
who willingly contribute to their community and lead passionate, purposeful lives. 


